==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
Please note that due to a safety issue on the FDR Drive at 78th Street, there will be a lane closure of the right hand, southbound lane tonight, August 9, from 79th Street to 77th Street. The lane closure will be effect from 11 p.m. until 5 a.m. tomorrow morning, August 10.

                                                               --

Questions regarding this NYCDOT project may be addressed to the Community Liaison, Deborah Howes at 347-834-7455 orE78thStreetPedestrianBridge@gmail.com.

 

You may also call 311. Please be prepared to give your name, your borough, and the project number HBMC029R to be correctly routed to the project management team.

-----------------------------
Community Board 8 Manhattan
505 Park Avenue, Suite 620
New York, NY 10022-9326
United States
 
212-758-4340
info@cb8m.com
